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commentletters

From: Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 11:56 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comments Comment Letter – Urban Water Conservation Workshop due 4.14.2016 

Noon

We do not understand the emphasis on: 
  

Climate Adjustment  
Growth Adjustment  
New, Local, Drought-Resilient Supply Credit 

  
We have regional cooperation through the IRWMPs, but they do not address the sources of supply 
outside of the geographic boundaries of the IRWMP.  They do not address all water suppliers. 
  
We are not clear how regional cooperation will be achieved. 
  
Infrastructure is not addressed.  Broken pipes waste potable water.  This should be addressed in 
urban conservation. 
  
Growth adjustment needs to address density growth, as part of state legislation and Cap and Trade 
programs from other boards. 
  
Joyce Dillard 
P.O. Box 31377 
Los Angeles, CA 90031 
  

(4/20/16) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 4/14/16 by 12 noon 

4-14-16


